Hatala, Carlen

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Thank you!

Thad Nation
414-412-7814
nation@nationconsulting.com

Thad Nation <nation@nationconsulting.com>

Wednesday, November 27, 2019 8:09 AM

Hatala, Carlen

Re: Historic Preservation Commission review of the application for designation of 50127
Woest North Avenue

On Nov 27, 2019, at 8:07 AM, Hatala, Carlen <chatal@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Had a typo in the first e-mail.

Carlen

From: Hatala, Carlen

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 2:22 PM
To: nation@nationconsuting.com

Subject: Historic Preservation Commission review of the application for designation of 50127 West North

Avenue

Thad,

I am writing this e-mail as a follow up to our prior conversations and your phone message of November

22,2019.

We are all in agreement that the scheduling of the public hearing for the historic designation of the
property at 5027 West North Avenue will take place at the February 10, 2020 Historic Preservation

Commission meeting.

Carlen

Carlen Hatala

Senior Planner
Historic Preservation
City of Milwaukee

841 North Broadway Room B-1

Milwaukee, W1 53202
(414) 286-5722

Carlen.hatala@milwaukee.gov

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless
otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-
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mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records
retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer




